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FROM THE PRINCIPAL

I wanted to take a moment and thank all of our families for making Catholic School
Education a priority.  We are celebrating Catholic Schools Week and without the
dedication of our community of Bishop Brossart and the Diocese of Covington, Catholic
Education would not be possible.  So thank you for your continued support.

We had part of our celebration of Catholic Schools week with the Diocesan Mass on
Wednesday, our school Mass on Thursday, and our variety show on Friday.  This is a
special time of the year for us and it is a week-long celebration that both students and staff
look forward to.  

I hope many of you will be able to join us for the Course Scheduling Information Night on
Monday, Feb 5th as each of our departments will have a representative to explain the
class offerings for the upcoming school year.  This will take place in the Munninghoff
beginning at 6:30 pm.  I also wanted to mention our four-day weekend coming up on
February 16th and hope all are able to enjoy and recharge their batteries to finish the third
quarter strong.

God Bless

Chris Holtz

https://bishopbrossart.org/
https://files.constantcontact.com/3fba4eaa201/ee7922f2-7fd1-46f1-ae6a-b3669c153586.pdf?rdr=true


 
Development Office News

Christie Schroder, Director of Advancement
859.635.2108 Ext. 7704

FIRST FRIDAY MASS
First Friday Mass will be held on Friday, February 2nd in the St. Francis of Assisi Chapel at
6:45 am. Coffee and Donuts will be provided in the cafeteria after mass. All are Welcome!
 
SCHOLARSHIPS
Scholarships became available for BBHS students on Friday, January 12 th. Listed are the
current academic Scholarships available and their deadlines. Hard copies of the
Scholarships are located in the school office.

Michael C. Neltner
All students eligible (Grades 9-11)
Due: Wednesday, February 21st
 
Wilfred H. Neltner
All students eligible (Grades 9-11)
Due: Wednesday, February 21st
 
McGarr, Orth, Seiter, and Vogel
All students eligible (Grades 9-11)
Due: Friday, March 1st
 
John and Kathleen Luschek
Current students who graduated from Sts. Peter and Paul (Grades 9-11)
Due: Friday, March 1st
 
Jacob Bauman
BBHS Seniors Only
Due:  Wednesday, March 20th
 
Lindsey Sendelbach
BBHS Seniors only
Due: Monday, March 25th
 
MUSTANG ATHLETICS
On Friday, February 9th, the Girls Basketball Grade School and Alumni Night will be held.
All Girls basketball Grade School Students and Alumni will receive FREE admission to the
game and Alumni will be recognized at halftime of the Varsity game! The Lady ‘Stangs will
take on the Augusta Panthers. Let’s go Girls! JV at 6:00 pm and Varsity at 7:30 pm.
 
BBHS SHADOW DAY/SCHOOL TOUR
Any prospective students interested in a shadow day at BBHS or a tour of Bishop Brossart
after school hours please contact, Christie Schroder, 635-2108, Ext. 7704.
 
BISHOP BROSSART ANNUAL APPEAL
Year in and year out, our Annual Appeal funds provide an immeasurable benefit to the
countless families that rely on financial assistance in order to send their children to Bishop
Brossart. We take pride to carry on one of Bishop Brossart’s most cherished traditions that
no deserving student be denied the special BBHS educational experience due to financial
need. We were able to surpass our $110,000 goal last year, will you help us do it again?

To easily access our Annual Appeal Giving page, please scan the QR code. You may also
visit our website at the button below.



Annual Appeal Giving
Page

Keep up to date on all things BBHS
 on Facebook and Instagram

 @Bishop Brossart High School

 You can also visit our website at www.bishopbrossart.org

 
BBHS Counselor’s Corner

Scheduling for next year – We invite all parents to attend the course scheduling
information night on February 5th at 6:30 pm in The Munninghoff Family Performing Arts
Center to hear about course options for their student(s) from department chairpersons. 

Seniors – please remember to bring Mrs. Steffen copies of all your letters of acceptance
and your scholarship offers. 

Continue to monitor your email for communication from colleges regarding housing and
course registration for Fall 2024.

Juniors will take the ACT on March 12th. All juniors have been registered through school. 
 
ACT TEST PREP
https://nkytutoring.com/
https://jenhensonactprep.com/
https://torchprep.com/
https://freetestpreponline.com/about/
https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-preparation/free-act-

test-prep.html

 
BOWLING TEAM

The Bishop Brossart Bowling team finished their season January 23rd with the conclusion
of the regional tournaments (singles and team). Although we did not bowl well enough to
advance to the state tournament, we did, however, come close with one of our Boys
Singles participant – Ray Scharf – missing the cut by only 30 pins.

In the regular season, we finished in fifth place out of nine teams. This was a tall task,
considering we are rebuilding from graduating four seniors last season. Next year may be
equally as challenging as we will graduate three seniors this year. 

During the regional tournament, we did have two players, who were recognized as “ all
conference bowlers”. Those players were Max Keller and Ray Scharf. In addition, Max
Keller was awarded a $500 scholarship from the Northern Kentucky Bowling Proprietors
Association.

We would like to take this time to introduce our Bowling team: Max Keller, Alex Keller,

https://host.nxt.blackbaud.com/donor-form/?svcid=renxt&formId=593f3c3f-37aa-4013-b841-73da1f43704b&envid=p-AbcMo2B770iEOgBLNNcMNw&zone=usa
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063646239401
https://www.instagram.com/bishopbrossarthighschool/
https://bishopbrossart.org/
https://nkytutoring.com/
https://jenhensonactprep.com/
https://torchprep.com/
https://freetestpreponline.com/about/
https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-preparation/free-act-test-prep.html


Jackson Schabell, Will Clift, Kayleigh Corry, Isabelle Kremer, Tori Eckert, Lincoln Schabell,
Ray Scharf, Wesley Dunn, Joe Schmidt, and Preston Lauer. The team is coached by
Jim Klump and Ron Ruschman.

Bowling tryouts/practice will start the first week in October, anyone interested please call
or text Coach Klump at 859–652–2948.

All conference: Ray Scharf and Alex Keller

 
Scrips/Kroger Rewards

Don’t forget to use our scrips program for gift cards, birthdays, weddings, etc. We also
carry gas cards and Kroger cards for your everyday purchases. Order forms are available
on the school website or you can contact Pat Bremke at pbremke55@gmail.com. 

 

https://bishopbrossart.org/scrips/
mailto:pbremke55@gmail.com
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